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CNL DistrictH
M

From: Bart Duckworth [bld@ainbinder.com]

Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2010 6:45 AM

To: CNL District H; Douglass, Tim - FIN; Dickerman, Jesse - CNL
Subject: FW:

i g

Barton L. Duckworth
President

The Ainbirider Company

2415 W. Al abama, Suite 205
Houston, "Texas 77098
Tel: 713.8982.5600

Fax: 713.892.5656

Emall: bld®@ainbinder.com
www.alinbirnder.com

~~~~~ Origimnal Message-----

From: Kell ie Duhr [mailto:klduhr@wal-mart.com]
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 5:28 PM

To: Bart Duckworth

Cc: Michael Ainbinder; lgilliam@moodyrambin.com
Subject: RE: :

We're goinng out with the phone survey to find supporters and we're going to go live with a
webgsite next week.

I'm waiting on approval of the statement to respond to all the e-mails as well.

We've made contact with one of the presidents of the superneighborhood and are meeting
with her next week.

We also have a very strong list going of Heights residents that are supportive of Walmart.
We should have letters of support going to council next week, hopefully.

S nlsa Origimnal Message-----

From: Bart Duckworth [mailto:bld@ainbinder.com]
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 5:12 PM

To: Kellie Duhr

Cc: Michael Ainbinder; lgilliam@moodyrambin.com
Subject:

Kellie can you update us on WM's plans and activities??
Barton L. Duckworth

Pregident

The Ainbinder Company

2415 W. Alabama, Suite 205

Houston, Texas 77098

(713) 892-5600 (p)

(713) 892-5656 (f)

E-mail: bld®@ainbinder.com

Website: www.ailinbinder.com

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the

individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error
destroy 1t 1immediately.

*** Walmart Confidential ***




